
    

  

 

                                WINTER NEWS LETTER 2015 

Dear parents, students,  

hockey players, and campers: 

I would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year. Also, I wanted 

to up-date you in regards to everything going on here with the ACHS.  

 

At the end of last June, the ACHS decided close its mission school 

(St. Peter's ACHS College School  in Haliburton) and move it to 

Amherstburg, Ont.  Just minutes away from Windsor and Detroit,  the                                                                                                 

ACHS was able to acquire a surplus 

board school with 27,000 sq. ft. 

 of workable space on 6.5 acres. 

Throughout the summer  and fall we  

moved our school and most of our 

camps.  

 

The school thus far is flourishing 

with everything slowly falling into place. We started with six 

students in September are projecting to double that before the 

end of June 2015. With a full residency component  available again 

like in Vaughan, we hope to cater not only to day students but also to 

residential students as well.  

With three teachers covering all subjects including Music and 

French, our small school population has benefitted immensely.  This 

was so apparent when our Junior students placed 1st, 2nd, and 3rd, 

in the Legion's Literacy Competition matching the same 

accomplishments as last year in Haliburton.    

In the fall, our new school competed in cross country running at Mary Lake 

facing off against 263 students from other private schools  in the GTA.   

Students also enjoy their overnight trips to Point Pele and the Naval Park 

war museum in Buffalo New York.  

 

All our students also received a Microsoft Face Tablet to help them with 

their schooling needs.  

In a few weeks from now students will be traveling to LAKE PLACID 

New York to see the Olympic sites and to  go skiing/snowboarding 

at Titus Mountain in the Adirondacks.  

Hockey, mini sticks and swimming remain a favourite for gym at our school. Students will soon be 

competing against other schools in hockey and are hoping to do well with our tiny team.  

Last year our school WON the UNIONVILLE HOCKEY  TOURNAMENT and the BEACON CUP!  

Our school (St. Peter's ACHS College School for boys) is for active and athletic students who love 

sports and the outdoors. Registrations for both our day and residency program are considered 

throughout the academic school year. Check out our Face book page or web site 

www.achscanada.com for more information. You may also call 519-736-2014. 



What is going on with our camps this year? Well things are slowly falling  

into place for our camps as well. After a great summer last year (with several  

camps sold out), we intend to continue the tradition. Our camps have been 

 in operation since 1981 and we look forward to our thirty fifth 

anniversary next year.  

Our first camp this 

 year will be for  

Hockey at the 

 LIBRO Centre in  

Amherstburg 

 (March 16-19th, 2015) and 

will offer both a day and residential  

component. More hockey camp 

programs will be scheduled for 

later this year.  

 

We will also continue to run our SPORTS 

ADVENTURE CAMPS in King/Vaughan as well as a 

New one in AMHERSTBURG during the month of July.  

 

Our Algonquin Camp is back and we are working on 

finding a New location for our Paintball Wilderness Camp.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

                                                                                      Our ACHS  web site will be updated shortly                   

                                                                    and will have all our programs, dates, and  

                                                                    fees posted.  As the summer approaches we eagerly  

                                                                                      look forward to working for you.  Please remember the                    

                                                                                      camps that were sold out last year. Register early and  

                                                                                      avoid disappointment.  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Peter Thyrring 

Director.  

www.achscanada.com          519-736-2014 


